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    Mass Schedule 

 

 

  Sunday: 7:30, 9:15, 11:30 AM  & 5:00 PM  

    website:  www.saintraphaelparish.org                                                                                         

  

 

    Baptisms:             One  Sunday a  month.  

     Please contact the Parish Office.  
 

Weddings:  By personal appointment with priest/deacon                                         
six months in advance of date sought. Marriage     

          Preparation Course is required.      each of our members. Supporting one another in love, we  

      strive to respect and use these diverse gifts in joyful service 

       

             

                   Please stop by and visit us at our  

                        Parish Center located at: 

                        514 High Street   

                    Medford, MA 02155 



SAINT MEDFORD RAPHAEL PARI SH, WEST MEDFORD  

Saturday, May 29,  2021 
4:00 PM John LaPrise 
  6th Anniversary  
      
Sunday, May 30,  2021  
7:30 AM  
9:15 AM McHugh Family  
  Memorial  
  

11:30 AM Alfonso Auciello 

  Memorial  
   
5:00 PM Alicandro Family 
  Anniversary  

     
Wednesday, June 2  2021 
8:00  AM   
 
Thursday, June 3,  2021 
8:00 AM   

      
Friday, June 4, 2021 
8:00 AM Nancy Rosen McCabe  
  Anniversary 

    
Saturday, June 5 , 2021  
8:00 AM Armand J. & Julia A. Albert 
  Memorial  
 

4:00 PM      
Sunday, June 6,  2021   
8:00 AM  
  
11:00 AM    Gemma Lavey  
  3rd Anniversary  
    
5:00 PM  
   

     
     

 

 

SUMMER MASS SCHEDULE 
 
 

 

 

JUNE, JULY & AUGUST 

Saturday:   4:00 PM 

                           Sunday:     8:00 AM 

                     11:00AM 

                      5:00 PM 

 

 

**Please note the elimination of the 9:15 Mass  

(which will return in September) and the time  

change for the Masses.  

 
“In the name of the Father, and of the Son, and 
of The Holy Spirit.” We say this when we enter  a 
church, when we begin Mass, when we pray. It is 
our identity. It reminds us that we are in the pres-
ence of God. It joins us to millions of other Chris-
tians across time and space. It expresses our 
belief in the Triune God. Three persons in one 
God enabled God to become incarnate, enabled 
God to come down upon us in baptism, and  
enables God to be with us here today and every 
day. Let us contemplate the great wonders God 
has done and continues to do in our daily lives.  
 
As he says farewell to his disciples, Jesus  
instructs them to baptize “in the name of the  
Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit.” 
Nearly twenty full centuries later we were  
baptized with the same words. God the Father, 
whom Moses extols in the first reading, God the 
Son, who calls us to discipleship in the Gospel, 
and God the Holy Spirit, whom Paul says bears 
witness to our adoption as children of God, mark 
our identity as Christians. We are reminded of 
this every time we make the sign of the cross.  
Listening to God’s holy word, let us reflect on the 
blessings we receive from the Father,  
Son, and Holy Spirit.  

 

Banns III  Maria Corricelli & Vincenzo Cunsolo 



THE MOST HOLY TRINITY  

Food Pantry weekend is: June 5 & 6 

 
Thank you for your support. Your donations  
are greatly appreciated. This program offers  
assistance to our friends and neighbors in Medford 
who visit the food pantry every Tuesday. Your  
donations are very much appreciated! 

 
Kindly remember in your prayers the souls of: 
Maria Frazier, Dennis C. Harmon, Steven Boeri 
& Jacqueline Bradley   
 
 

MASS COUNT 

 
 
Saturday, May 22 4:00pm  - 131  
             
 
Sunday, May 23   7:30am—  104 (97 inside, 7 outside) 
                      
                              9:15am—   110  
  
    11:30am—    91 (88 inside, 3 outside) 
                              
     5:00pm—    80 
 
                  
Total:  516 

Calendar Items 
 

Safety Saturday June 5 9:00-12:00 
 

Saturday, June 5th 5:00 – 8:00 pm 
 
Saint Raphael’s Partners In Education is 
holding a Raffle to benefit the student  
enrichment and staff appreciation bonuses in  
the Church Courtyard.  
 
Please join us for a fun evening of socially  
distant raffle prizes!   
 
Sports Tickets!  Vacation Homes! Jewelry!   
Gift  Cards and Baskets to local establishments! 

Summer camp 
 

Just a reminder you have a little over a month left to enroll in 
Summer ASEP! Camps are starting to fill quickly!  This year we 
will be running 3 weeks of camps and childcare for  
students entering Kindergarten through Grade 8.  
The programs will run Week 1 August 9th-13th,  
Week 2 August 16th-August 20th and  
Week 3 August 23rd- August 27th.  
 
This year childcare will run from 11:30am-4pm. You do not 
have to attend a morning program to attend childcare in the 
afternoon. You must sign up for the days you will use the 
childcare in advance so that we can plan for proper staffing.  
We will be continuing to follow all of the COVID-19  
guidelines. We are looking forward to another fun filled  
summer! If you have any questions please feel free to reach 
out to Kaitlyn Feeney at kfeeney@straphaelparishschool.org 

 
 

Preschool - Kindergarten  Summer Program  
 
•    Available for enrolled students only 
•    Housed in the preschool building  

• All students must be potty trained 

• Designed to expand cognitive and social  emotional  

• development, fine and gross motor skills, and  

• imagination, as well as providing lots of fun 

• Summer program payment by check due at the time of 
       enrollment. 

• No refunds after enrollment form and payment  
        submitted to the office. 

• Contact Marilyn Carozza:  
        mcarozza@straphaelparishschool.org  



May 30, 2021 

Prayer Group: 2021 
This group prays daily for ALL intentions listed in 
our Book of Prayer. Pray WITH us for our world 
community!!   
 
Parishioners – please send your PRAYER  
REQUESTS to straphaelmedford@yahoo.com  
We will place them in the Book of Prayer  
for you. 
 

 

 
Please visit our website at:  
saintraphaelparish.org for updated information 
such as Mass times, new parishioner registration 
forms, baptism forms and general information.  

Religious Education 
News and Notes 
straphaelmedford@yahoo.com 
 
 
 

On Memorial Day … 
“We honor the men and women in uniform 
who have given their lives in service to  
our nation. We honor their selfless  
gift and acknowledge a debt beyond  
our power to repay” May these heroes 
experience God’s unconditional love and 
everlasting PEACE. 
 
In our lifetime, we are the guardians  
of our veteran’s legacy. We need to  
remember – we need to pass on the  
stories of greatness to our children  
and grandchildren. Freedom is not free. 
May it be embraced not as the right 
to do as we please, but rather as the 
opportunity to do what is right and just.  
Freedom is and always will be a treasured  
gift. May each of us be vigilant guardians 
honoring these heroes . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RELIGIOUS ED. Families:  
Start planning to finish-up the “grade” 
book by mid-June. Details on Fall schedule 
will be posted when decided. Thank you all 
for your cooperation and support during the 
past year!! 
 

Confirmation Students: 
Letters have been mailed home to alert 
you re: information that is needed to 
complete your Confirmation prep. 
Please read and get back to me if 
you need assistance: straphaelmedford 
@ yahoo.com 
Thanks…..Ms. M. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
As you may know, there is immense suffering and 
loss of life occurring in India and Brazil due to the  
pandemic. The Catholic Church, through Catholic 
Relief Services, is on the ground in those countries  
working to support local hospitals and programs. 
 
Given our own experience in the United States with 
regards to the pandemic and the important role the 
Church has in being able to respond to global  
events, we have the opportunity to assist relief  
efforts in India and Brazil.  
 
There will be a second collection the weekend of  
June 5-6 in all parishes in the Archdiocese of  
Boston. If you are making out a check for this  
collection, please address the check to: 
Saint Raphael Parish, with  
“ India and Brazil Relief” in the memo.  
 
Thank you for your attentiveness to this important 
collection and expression of our solidarity with  
those who are suffering. 
 
 


